
               

 Dear Talbot Parents, 

Carers, Staff, Teachers 

and Friends  

Lots of work is now 

underway to prepare for 

the Talbot Primary School  

BIG FRIENDLY 
GIANT SUMMER 
FAIR 2018  

on Saturday 7th July 

2018 opening at 

2.30pm 

Now we need your help 

and donations too to 

make this special event a 

big, friendly, giant 

success.  

 
PLEASE DONATE: 

 
WHEN AND WHERE? 

 
Cakes and bakes 
 

 
Please bring into school on Friday 6th July or 
Saturday 7th July (PTA HQ will be in KS2 modular 
classroom). Cake boxes available.  
Please no nuts and please mark if contain 
gelatine 
 

 
Raffle prizes 
 

 
Please contact Helen Sweet or Helen Palmer and 
we can arrange a letter and/or collection 
 

 
Match-funding 
applications 
 

 
Please speak to us about ‘match-funding’ – we 
raised thousands of £££s last year through this 
employer cash match scheme 
 

 
Bottles for bottle 
tombola 
(NB. Alcohol to be 
handled by over 18s only) 

 
Please bring into office or arrange to give direct 
to Helen Sweet – so we can sort and ticket. All 
sorts of bottle welcome – alcohol must be 
handed over via adults only 
 

 
Jam jams – clean and 
filled with sweets or 
treats 
 

 
Please bring into school on Thursday 5th or Friday 
6th July (PTA HQ will be in KS2 modular 
classroom) 
   

 
Nearly new books 
(especially books!) or toys 
or unwanted gifts – 
complete and in good 
condition 
 

 
Please take to office anytime now or give to 
Helen Sweet or Helen Palmer at daily pick up – 
so we can sort and price 
 

 
Nearly new uniform – 
clean and in good 
condition 
 

 
Please take to office anytime now or give to 
Helen Sweet or Helen Palmer at daily pick up – 
so we can sort and price 
 

 
Packets of chocolate bars 
for the Chocolate 
Tombola 
 

 
In exchange for non-uniform day on Friday 6th 
July 2018 (or donation of £1) 
 

 
RETURNED RAFFLE 
TICKETS AND PAYMENT 
 
Many fab prizes 
including Champagne 
Tea for Two at Rudding 
Park! 
 

 
Please ensure you complete your raffle ticket 
strips with name and class/contact number and 
return together with your payment to the office 
in envelopes marked PTA  RAFFLE (you keep the 
duplicate strip). £1 per strip.  
 
RETURNED STRIPS MUST BE NAMED SO WE CAN 
GET ANY PRIZES TO YOU 


